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January 24, 2024 
 

Mr. James Christian 
Division Administrator 
Florida Division 

Federal Highway Administration 
3500 Financial Plaza, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 

 
Dear Mr. Christina, 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation is the lead state for pooled fund study TPF-
5(525) “2nd International Roadside Safety Conference and Peer Exchange.” FDOT 
accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and manage 

contributions from participating agencies. 
 
The participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding 

transfer request for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for 
concurrence. 
 

If you or the study participants have any questions regarding this study, please contact 
Jennifer Clark with FDOT Research Center at 605 Suwannee Street, MS 30, 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32399; phone (850) 414-4614; or email 

Jennifer.clark@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
J. Darryll Dockstader 
Research Center Manager 

 
cc: Tricia Sergeson, FHWA 
Dana Knox, FHWA 
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